
 
 

NOTICE OF DECISION 

 
 

Date:  April 23, 2025 

Project: Assistance Under the Section 8 Project-Based Voucher Program for the 
Development Existing Housing Units in St. Petersburg, Florida 

 RFP # 25-003 
 
 

On April 23, 2025, the Pinellas County Housing Authority’s (PCHA) Board of Directors 

approved to award a contract for Assistance Under the Section 8 Project-Based Voucher 

(PBV) Program for the Development of Existing Housing Units in St. Petersburg, Florida, 

to SAH Portland Holdings LP c/o Sunrise Affordable Housing Group. 

All notices are posted on PCHA’s website https://pinellashousing.com/do-business-with-

pcha/open-solicitations/ and on the Housing Agency Marketplace 

https://ha.internationaleprocurement.com/  

For questions regarding this notice, please contact PCHA’s Contract Administrator,  

Mr. Minh Le, Mle@pinellashousing.com  
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